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BY EMAIL 
 
 
February 1, 2023 
 
Mr. Adam Rickel 
Project Director 
NextBridge Infrastructure, LP 
2200 Yonge Street, Suite 1712 
Toronto, ON M4S 2C6 
Adam.Rickel@nexteraenergy.com 
 
 
Dear Mr. Rickel:  
 
 
Re: NextBridge Infrastructure LP 
 Quarterly Report on the East-West Tie Project 
 Board File No.: EB-2017-0182 
 
This acknowledges receipt on January 20, 2023 of the quarterly report (Report) on the 
progress of the East-West Tie Project (Project) for the period from September 1, 2022 
to December 31, 2022.  
 
On June 6, 2022, the OEB issued a letter stating that NextBridge should continue to file 
quarterly reports, in accordance with the requirements previously established by the 
OEB, until all land restorations activities related to the Project are completed. The OEB 
also required NextBridge to file final construction costs for the Project. 
 
NextBridge’s Report provides the Project’s final construction costs and states that all 
land restoration activities are complete. The OEB therefore considers NextBridge’s 
reporting obligation to be met with this latest Report and no further reports need to be 
filed.   

file://p-fps02/groups/Applications%20Department/Generation%20&%20Transmission/Electricity%20LTC/Reporting/East-West%20Tie%20Quarterly%20Reports/NextBridge/2022-October/Adam.Rickel@nexteraenergy.com
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Please direct any questions relating to this matter to Michael Price, Senior Advisor, at 
Michael.Price@oeb.ca. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Brian Hewson 
Vice President, Consumer Protection & Industry Performance 
 
cc: Devon Huber, Independent Electricity System Operator 

Joanne Richardson, Hydro One Networks Inc. 
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